
  

 

 

                                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note from Mary Beth:  

I am giving Philomena a break from publishing the chapter newsletter 

every month. This is my attempt to do it! Please help me out and 

volunteer to do the newsletter! I need your help!!! 
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Welcome Back! 
 
School has started and it is time to 
resume our monthly meetings. We 
will meet on Thursday September 
5, 2019 at the Morgan County Board 
of Education in Priceville. The large 
room in the teacher training center is 
reserved for us. It is the building 
behind the board office and Priceville 
Junior High. Wait until school is out 
and there will be plenty of parking. 
We meet at 4:00 pm for our “happy-
half hour” of snacks and socialization. 
The meeting starts at 4:30 pm. 

Are You A Hostess This 
Month? 

 

The hostesses for the September 5th 
meeting are the Scholarship 
Committee. Linda Parks is the 
chairman. The committee members 
are: Terry Mayfield, Denise Nails, 
Brittany Ferguson, Tammy 
Locklear, Tina Hill, Sarah Garner, 
and Julie Bone.  
If you missed your chance to bring a 
snack at anytime last year, this is 
your opportunity to help out the 
scholarship committee. They need a 
few more sisters to bring food. Call, 
email, or text Linda Parks if you can 
bring a snack. 
 

  



 

 

 

 Fall Board August 17, 2019 
Montgomery, AL 

 
                                                 
 
 
 
 
 
Terry Mayfield, Ann LaChance, Mary Beth Henry, Linda Parks, and Libby Watson (not pictured) attended 
Fall Board in Montgomery, AL. Libby was busy packing and delivering items from the Alabama State 
Archives at Huntingdon College and missed the photo. 

October Meeting 
Field Trip to Cook 
Science Museum  

has been 
cancelled 

 
Previously we planned a field 
trip to the new Cook Science 
Museum on October 3, 2019 
for a tour and chapter 
meeting.  
Those plans have changed.  
We will still meet on 
Thursday October 3, 2019 
but it will be at the Morgan 
County Board of Education in 
Priceville. The large room in 
the teacher training center is 
reserved for us. We will meet 
at 4:00 pm for our “happy-
half hour” of snacks and 
socialization. The meeting 
starts at 4:30 pm. 

 DKG International 
Conference  

Asheville, NC  
June 27-29, 2019 

 
Mary Beth Henry and Libby 
Watson attended the Arts & 
Humanities Conference in 
Asheville. On Friday night of 
the conference, all of the 
Alabama girls met for dinner 
and a ghost tour of Asheville. 

 

 In Memory of 
Eloise Livingston 

 

      
 

Our dear sister passed away 
June 16, 2019  

in Booneville, MS. 
Eloise was an active member 
of our chapter from 1967 until 
she moved in with her sister in 
Mississippi for health reasons. 
She was our chapter president 
twice and received the Beta 
State Achievemnet Award in 
2011. The library at Eva School 
is named the Eloise Livingston 
Library in her honor. 

All members are asked to bring a $10.00 gift card  
to the September or October meeting to  

support the GIFT CARD WREATH RAFFLE.  
This fund raiser funds our scholarships and mini-grants. 

“Marching in the DKG Parade of Change!” 
MU Chapter Theme for 2018-2020 

 


